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Dear Parent/Carer 

 
We are hosting Stay and Play events in Foundation Stage 1 phase for parents and carers to spend 
time with their child. Two dates are available as shown below: 

 
Tuesday 17 May 10:30am – 11:30am 
Wednesday 18 May 2:00pm – 3:00pm 

 
If your child does not attend Nursery on any of these sessions, another event will be scheduled for 
after half-term. 
 
Due to limited space we can only invite one adult per child. It will be difficult to accommodate 
younger siblings, therefore if possible, please could younger siblings stay at home. 

 
Please complete this form to state whether you will be attending and your preferred session. 

 
We hope you can make the event and enjoy spending time with your child in their learning 
environment. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Kugi 
Early Years Lead Practitioner 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScu3QLG_SnDy5KCBE2abY5wpOxqopOmBeAYG35cLPrLrr47zw/viewform

